
 

Introducing.... 

 

Beaumont's Bargain Boutique!  Help Beaumont families in need and help 

preserve our environment by donating and/or buying gently used items for 

children.  We will have 4 Boutique collections and sales this school year:  One for 

Halloween costumes, a second for winter wear, a third for children's toys and the 

fourth for sports equipment! 

 

The Halloween Boutique is designed to help our families by allowing them to 

obtain a recycled costume for their child.  All costumes will be free; however a 

five-dollar donation is appreciated.  All proceeds from the Boutique will directly 

benefit Beaumont families in need. 

 

Currently, Beaumont's Bargain Boutique is in need of Halloween Costumes.  A 

box has been placed in the school lobby for you or your child's drop-off 

convenience.  The first official opening of our Boutique has been changed to 

Friday, October 21 from 3:40-4:30 P.M. to allow more time for collections. 

 

Please contact Mrs. Root at 610-240-1407 if you have any questions. 

tel:610-240-1407

